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ST.  OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Email: office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.stoswaldsschool.com

Montague Road 

Liverpool L13 5TE 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Walsh Telephone: 

0151 228 8436

Wednesday 22nd June 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

As part of our end of year celebrations in school we have arranged cinema trips for Year 6. 
 
On Thursday 14th July, the children will be visiting the local cinema on Edge lane to see The 
Secret Life of Pets – a newly released film we are sure the children will enjoy! The trip will 
include a munchbox containing a drink and a snack for each child. 
 
The children will be leaving in the morning at approximately 9.30 to walk down to the cinema 
and will return in time for their usual lunch at school. 
 
The cost of this trip is £5.00 per child. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support. 
Yours Sincerely                                        

 

Miss Sime 

Deputy Head teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
I hereby give my permission for my child ………………………………………..…………………. Of class ……….. 

To attend the cinema trip on Thursday 14th July 2016 and I enclose £5.00. 

Signed parent / carer ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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